
 
 

 

Griswold Parents Club 
YOU WILL: 
1. Be entered for a chance to win a FREE Griswold Wear item of your 

choice - Must join by Oct 21 for raffle entry 

2. Integral part in helping to meet our fundraising goals and 
programming in support of our school community. 

3. Random selection for a chance to participate in one of three 
roundtable discussion with our Principal, Mr. Kitzman, and a Parents 
Club board member. 

4. Vote on any new changes to our by-laws, fundraisers, events etc. 

5. Be the first to receive updates/news through our email list. 

6. Volunteer as a committee chair or board member. 

 This small membership fee of $10.00 per family per year*, helps our fundraising efforts in covering costs for 
virtual/field trip transportation, curriculum enrichment, cultural events and so much more. 
 
As a member, you do not need to attend Parents Club meetings.  Of course, you are always welcome to come to 
any scheduled meetings, help plan events and volunteer.   
 
If you have a couple of hours to spare, you can become more involved in your child’s school (virtually).  We have 
something for everyone. Only a couple of hours a year can make a HUGE difference!  Attend a meeting and find 
out more (virtual or in person as restrictions allow).  

*Last year’s families, please remember to sign-up for the 2020-2021 school year.  We appreciate your support. 

Please complete this bottom half and keep as a receipt for your records. 
Griswold Parents Club is recognized as a 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

Your donation is tax deductible.  Tax ID#:26-3768512 
 

Date:_____________________  Amount:_____________ 

Parent/Guardian Name(s):_______________________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:_______________________________   Email:__________________________________________ 

Child’s Name:___________________________________   Teacher/Grade:_______________________ 

Child’s Name:___________________________________   Teacher/Grade:_______________________ 

Child’s Name:___________________________________   Teacher/Grade:_______________________ 

Any questions please contact:  
Lori Ayotte (l.ayotte220@gmail.com) or Mindy Lavoie (mindycee@gmail.com) 

Yes, I’d like to join the Griswold Parents Club!  My $10.00 is enclosed. 

Make checks payable to “Griswold Parents Club”, send in envelope: ATTN Parents Club Membership.  

Become a member of the 

Thank You for Your Support! 
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